
Ofgem consultation on DCUSA DCP124 – Third Party Network – National Connection Terms 

Amendment 

Our response (non confidential) is as follows:- 

As a Supplier, our standard terms and conditions include the required DCUSA wording which 

signposts customers to the NTC.  

Our understanding is that The Electricity and Gas (Internal Markets) Regulations 2011 essentially 

requires a Distribution Exemption Holders to set out terms of connection and use to its customers 
who require direct market access, which means the DEH’s connection terms need to account for the 

terms placed upon it by the LDSO to which it is connected. 

We are therefore neutral on this DCUSA change as we feel it is a matter for LDSOs and DEHs to 

determine.  

Kind regards, 

Andy. 
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